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The Commission’s aim is to develop a radical and inspiring long-term vision for care and support in England so that everyone can flourish.
Whether you draw on care and support, work in the care sector, care for a neighbour or relative, or have ideas about how care and support
could be different, we want to hear from you.

Having launched our Listening and Engagement Exercise in October 2021, we are delighted to share with you the findings of this process in the

paper 'Shaping Our Vision' published on 27 April 2022, which can be access below.

This report provides thematic analysis of the survey responses (Part A) and round tables (Part B). They are a distillation and reflection of what we
have heard over the past six months, privileging the voices of people who draw on care and support. The Commission is extremely grateful to

every single person who shared their time and insights with us so generously.

The Commission’s final report in the Autumn 2022 will draw on the findings of the Listening and Engagement Exercise together with other inputs.

The process of listening and engaging does not end here.

If you would like to feed in your ideas, or share your feedback on this report, please get in Contact with us.

e Shaping Our Vision - Summary of the Listening and Engagement Excerise.pdf (502.28 KB)

e Shaping Our Vision - Easy Read Executive Summary.pdf (849.47 KB)
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